I wanted to share my experience living in Sherwood Forest (on Doncaster Avenue) since 1967.

We moved to our new house on Doncaster Avenue when I was in elementary school and I have 4 younger brothers. At that time there were a lot of young families in the neighbourhood. We never had any concerns with not having sidewalks. Now I am a senior living in the family home as the owner. I walk around the neighbourhood for at least an hour every day and meet many people walking including seniors and families with young children (in strollers or riding tiny bikes!), or groups of kids walking to school. There is no problem with not having sidewalks.

A sidewalk up Doncaster Place, a cul-de-sac, is really unnecessary.

TREES

When we first moved to Doncaster Ave there were few mature trees along the streets and the city planted many tiny trees which are now about 50 years old and provide shade and greenery. It would be crazy to cut down those mature trees to make way for a sidewalk that is just not needed.

Thanks

Lisa Seguin

73 Doncaster Ave